
 
 

 

 

 

13th December, 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Silverdale School /Chorus Education Trust: Consultation of changes to Pupil 

Admission Criteria for Sixth Form Entry  

 

Westfield School will be joining Chorus Education Trust from February 2018.  Currently 

Westfield does not have a sixth form provision but does have a large number of very able 

and ambitious students who wish to access the Silverdale Sixth Form provision. 

As a Chorus Education Trust school we would like to offer priority status to Westfield 

students. This would mean that if Westfield students attain the required entry 

qualifications, they would be given priority over any other external applicant for a Sixth 

Form place. The distance criteria would still be a tie breaker in the event of a course being 

full. 

If you would like to contribute your view on this consultation, please email Nicky Mason, 

PA, at: nmason@silverdale.trust.org by January 31st 2018. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Roisin Paul 

Executive Headteacher 
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